
 

 

Senate Finance and Revenue 
900 Court Street NE  
Salem, OR 97301 

January 26, 2021 

Dear ​Senate Finance and Revenue Committee​,  

I’m writing to urge you to ​vote YES on SB43​ pertaining to labor rebates and tax credits for media production. 

This program has allowed our film community to grow and thrive in Oregon. It has allowed me to buy a house 
for my family and support local business in my neighborhood. It provides living wages for thousands of fellow 
filmmakers allowing them the resources to contribute to our society. We are the kind of people who give back. 
Voting yes would insure that this community is allowed to continue to make Oregon a better place.  

Please ​vote YES on SB43​ to extend these critical programs for our local production industry. It supports my 
livelihood.  

Regards, 

Bryan Waters 

Portland Or 97206 

 


